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Meeting convened at 10 :40 a .m. 

Mr . Satterwhite advised that the Texas Electric Service Co . has requested 

a plot plan showing final layout of the area west of the Terminal Building , 

including streets and roads. The electric service lines will be shown on the 

plan including all manholes to be constructed in both paved and unpaved areas. 

Assurance has been made that dual service will be provided to meet all C.A.A. 

requirements. Wyatt C. Hedrick 1s office will furnish all necessary prints 

required, including the master plan. 

The final plan showing the parking area layout was submitted by Mr. Lewis 

with the changes as requested, including the widening of the main drive in 

front of the Terminal Building to 44- foot width, sidewalk crossovers , etc . 

Mr. Lewis also advised that the size pipe on the sewer outfall line will be 

change to 1211 in conformance with comments to be submitted by the C.A .A. 

The plans and specifications on the water distribution system will be 

ready to re-submit to c.A.A. by Saturday, July 28th, with the changes noted . 

The plans and specifications on the Runway lighting and electric equipment . 

have been reviewed and will also be ready to re-submit to C.A.A. at the same time. 

A discussion was held regarding the construction of a storm sewer drain 

along the north side of the Terminal Building and construction of inlet under 

the north ramp prior to the paving program. 



2. 

Mr. Pelich requested information and drawing showing ma.in access road 

intersection at Highway 183 to be used in conjunction with the location of the 

gasoline storage area. 

Change Order No. 2 on Project 107 covering the asphalt specifications for 

paving was submitted. 

Meeting adjourned at 11:40 a .m. 

Department of Public Works 
C. M. Thelin, Director 
W.A.R. 




